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Deadline Thursday to give feedback for 
Kahnawà:ke Residency Law and 

Kanien’kehá:ka of Kahnawà:ke Law 
regulations  

 
DRAFT For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 4, Onerahtókha/April 2022) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to remind the community 
that feedback regarding two (2) regulations drafted under the 
Kahnawà:ke Residency Law (KRL) and (2) regulations drafted 
under the Kanien’kehá:ka of Kahnawà:ke Law will be accepted 
until this Thursday, April 7th, at 4pm. 
 
Earlier feedback collected from the community has been 
compiled into a document that is available for review on the MCK 
website by clicking here, or by accessing via Google Docs.  
Additional feedback can be sent to feedback@mck.ca; by 
telephone at (450) 638-0500; or by mail to the address below. 
 
The final recommendations will be compiled for review and 
acceptance by Chief and Council. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

http://kahnawake.com/org/docs/2022-03-08-KRL_KKL_regulations_feedback.pdf
https://cutt.ly/UD7RKOP
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